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As a musician and lover of music, it is important to me that my dollars spent go to the 

artist and not electronic scalpers and fees. People matter more than corporations and 

it is the job of the government to protect and provide for the people. Humanity 

matters and artists are sometimes the only conduit towards reminding people of that. 

It is already hard enough to create meaningful art. Protect our artists by not allowing 

third party ticketing corporations to take even more advantage of them.  Please 

support HB-3167-3 


